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MELBOURNE METRO RAIL PROJECT ENVIRONMENT EFFECTS STATEMENT 
INQUIRY AND ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

MMRA TECHNICAL NOTE 

 

TECHNICAL NOTE NUMBER:  071 

DATE:     6 October 2016 

PRECINCT:  Eastern Portal 

EES/MAP BOOK REFERENCE: EES Map Book Sheet 14 (Horizontal 
Alignment Plans) 

 

SUBJECT:  Trees in Osborne Street, South Yarra 

 

REQUEST:  

1. The IAC requested advice from MMRA on whether there is potential to retain 
trees along the eastern side of Osborne Street that are identified as impacted 
in the EES. 

 
NOTE: 

2. Due to the works associated with the TBM Retrieval Box and construction  
vehicle access bridge, there is limited potential to reduce the impact on trees 
on Osborne Street between Toorak Road and the south side of the vehicle 
access bridge.  
 

3. There is some potential to reduce the impact on trees on Osborne Street 
south of the vehicle access bridge. The potential to minimise impact on trees 
in this area is reliant on contractor requirements for access to the vehicle 
access bridge, utility works and laydown areas for storage of materials. 
 

4. MMRA will work closely with contractors to minimise tree loss in a manner 
consistent with the applicable EPRs.  
 
CORRESPONDENCE:  
 
No correspondence. 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
 
No attachments.  


